
VIVIEN DRIVE CULVERT CLEANING  
OCTOBER 14, 2020 – 8AM  
 
 
 
Starting Wednesday, October 14, 2020 at 8:00AM Thunder 
Mountain Enterprises, Inc. will be onsite working on the Vivien 
culverts.   
 
The project will include removing silt and dirt materials out of 
the culverts to allow for additional water volume in the 
culverts.   
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://tme1.com/   


